
Happy September everyone!!  

I can’t believe how fast summer went!!   

Thank you all for understanding me wanting to 
close fri. 9/26 for an ECE gathering! 

Our friends for fall are: Mack, Rylee, Aspen, 
Waylon, Warren, Callen and Maebry on Fridays!. 

We said good bye and good luck to Cameron, 
Braxton.  We will be welcoming a new family in 
December. 

A few reminders:   

• Payments are due Mon. OR the first day 
your child  attends, and NO LATER than 
Wednesday of each week., Thank you!  Cash, 
Check or VENMO!! 

• Our meal times are breakfast at 830 am, 
Lunch at 1130 am and snack 3 pm.   

• Please check buckets for seasonal 
clothes, we still may need shorts and t-
shirts as well as pants and long sleeve 
shirts, tis the season!! 

• Please make sure that your child has a jack-
et here for chilly mornings outside 

We will start show and share again EVERY 
THURSDAY, please have your child bring an 
item to share!!   

That is all for now, and tis the season…………. 

Go Pack Go!!!!  

With Children In Mind ~ Miss Tammy 
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Closed or  

Closing early Days: 

• Mon. 9/1 CLOSED 
(paid) 

• Fri. 9/12 CLOSED 

• Mon 9/15 CLOSED  

• Fri. 9/26 CLOSED 

• Mon.. 9/29 CLOSED 

• Closing early Thurs. 
10/2 at 4:15 

• CLOSED Mon. 10/6 

• Closing early Tues. 
10/21 at 3:30 

• Closing early at 
3:45 Thurs. 11/6 

• CLOSED 
Thurs.11/27 and 
Fri. 11/28 (both 
PAID) Thanksgiving 

• Closing Early at 
4:15 Thurs. 12/11 

• CLOSED 
12/24,25,26,29, 

   30,31, 1/1/26 and      
1/2/2026 

 


